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             Email: jgallagher844@c2kni.net
Learn, Achieve, Pray, Believe.   

15 September 2020.
Dear Parents/Guardians,
It is a real pleasure to have our pupils back in school.  However, we do appreciate the concerns of parents, guardians, pupils and the wider school community and we wish to reassure you that every precaution is being taken to reduce transference and mitigate risk during restart.

As an additional precautionary measure, we are requesting consent to share pupils’ contact details with the Public Health Authority (PHA) in the event that one of the members of our school community tests positive for COVID-19.  If the school is informed of a confirmed case, the PHA Contact Tracing Service will ask us for the details of potentially exposed contacts. 
Having secured advance consent will allow the school to share all relevant details of those deemed a ‘close contact’ with the PHA immediately, expediting the whole process and helping to reduce transmission. The PHA will then contact those they deem as ‘close contacts’ and provide advice on next steps. 
Ensuring the safety of pupils and staff is our absolute priority and we will continue to monitor this situation carefully and keep you informed as appropriate.

 

Please feel free to email Mr Gallagher at jgallagher844@c2kni.net with any additional questions or concerns that you may have.

 

Yours sincerely,
Mr John Gallagher,

Principal.
PHA Parental Consent Slip

Please tick as appropriate, complete the grids below and return the slip to the school. 
In the event that the PHA requests contact details for my child/children, I CONSENT to St Bronagh’s Primary School sharing these details.
In the event that the PHA requests contact details for my child/children, I DO NOT CONSENT to St Bronagh’s Primary School sharing these details. 

	
	Pupil Name:
	Class / Year

	1
	
	

	2
	
	

	3
	
	

	4
	
	


	Name of Parent/Guardian:


	

	Signature of Parent/Guardian:


	

	Date:


	


St Bronagh’s Primary School,


Rostrevor,


BT34 3BB.





Phone: (028) 4173 8450








_____________________________________________________________________________________________

Mr John Gallagher: Principal


